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The OWSIM Partnership program is expanding ,we are continually 

looking for other options for our members .  Keep looking at the 

OWSIM Website for our Growing list of Partners .  

WWW.OWSIM.COM 

      The OWSIM InstallerThe OWSIM InstallerThe OWSIM Installer   

ExpressExpressExpress   

OWSIM Inc. is now sending out the Installer express, a con-
densed version that we can mail to our membership.  Quick 
reading on important issues that  are happening .   

*Owsim Inc. is wishing everyone a safe, lucrative and pro-
ductive summer. 

*OWSIM Inc is always looking for new members, If you know 
of any other installers who might be interested in joining 
OWSIM, we would really appreciate current members en-
couraging their installer/supplier acquaintances to check out 
our website. … Strength in numbers. 

*OWSIM Inc. Is continually looking at new courses… Fill out 
the survey on our website so we know which courses we 
should pursue. 



AGM News 

Owsim Inc. Held their AGM this past April, a board has been elected and for 

the first time in many years we have a Full Board of Directors with many 

being certified installers. 

The 2014 Board of Directors Voted in at the AGM are as  Follows; 

President   Brent Good 

Vice President  Kirk Esau 

Treasurer   Marie Taplin 

Continuing Ed  Hugh Bonner 

Member Services  Dave Bond 

Gov’t Liaison  Glen Kletke 

    Joey Futros 

The 2014 Board of Directors are very motivated and looking forward to 

a very productive year with Owsim inc.   

** Several committees are currently looking for a few members that 

are willing to commit a few hours per month. This is your industry … Be 

part of the voice! If you can contribute a few hours monthly contact the 

office and we will direct you to the appropriate committee. 

** As you may be aware of, OWSIM Inc. submitted a letter to Manito-

ba Conservation raising some concerns that are falling within the in-

dustry . 

We have received a response and Donna Smiley addressed the con-

cerns within the letter at the AGM and answered many questions that 

had arisen from within the letter.  

 

Murray Gillespie also spoke at the AGM regarding his time spent in  

Northern Manitoba. He brought several interesting samples of Hides. 

Antlers , etc.  Also spoke at length of the onsite systems used at the 

remote northern camps, one of which was contracted by a past 

OWSIM Inc Member. Very informative and very well received. 

 


